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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Since the last edition of our Newsletter, we have celebrated two of the biggest dates
on the calendar; Christmas and New Year! We must take this opportunity to wish you
all the very best for 2024. Have a read about all that we got up to during the festive
season...

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Damon Drummond
Home Manager

Primary School Visits

On Tuesday 12th December, we welcomed the pupils from Stoke Flemming Primary
School and on Thursday 14th December, we welcomed St Johns Primary School.
Both schools sang a wide variety of carols and added some songs from their school
nativity plays. They both sang so beautifully and were exceptionally polite and had
lots of time to chat with our ladies and gents. 

Party Days

Some care settings are lucky if they have one or two pre-Christmas parties, at The
Fleet we ended up with six of them! Mulled wine, mince pies, cheese and biscuits,
picky bits and lots of music and fun! We welcomed Lea Millman, Patrick Jervis, Joe
Dostal, Simon Wheeler, Viki Philp and even Brixham Town Brass band throughout
the December period on the lead up to the big day. Each bringing something
different but equally as festive!

Christmas Carol Service

Activities are certainly not always run '9-5', we have a flexible approach and very
much have the mindset that is all directed around the needs and wants of the
individuals where we can. At The Fleet, we have a strong group of people who enjoy
our religious services and it was requested for an outing to a church. When our local
Vicar Diana mentioned the Britannia Choral Society were performing at St Saviour's
Church, it seemed the perfect opportunity. It took three carloads, eight ladies and
gents and three members of the team to make this happen, but we did it! 

Dartmouth Town Mayor Visits

On Friday 22nd December, we welcomed Dartmouth Mayor, Cllr David Wells. He
was such a wonderful gentleman and enjoyed a cup of tea with some of our ladies
and gents. We took up probably far too much of his time just chatting about all the
wonderful ways we engage with the community and all the things we get up to in the
home. 

Carols in the Corridors

St Saviour’s Church choir came to visit. These caring ladies and gents sang in three
locations on each of the floors and sang with incredible harmonies. They ended
each set on the floor with a rendition of 'We wish you a Merry Christmas' where
residents and staff could all sing together.

Embankment Bistro Generosity

Jason from Embankment Bistro came up with the concept of the ‘giving tree’ and
had a small tree up in the bar of their restaurant. Their kind customers could pick a
gifting tag with our residents names on it and purchase the gift on it, or they could
make a financial donation. 

Jason's elves Jane and Kay made purchases and wrapped gifts so that everyone of
our ladies and gents did have a gift.

We were then overwhelmed when they presented us with a hamper of alcohol,
chocolates and biscuits for all the staff at The Fleet. Thank you so much it was much
appreciated.

Christmas Day

The day started out with the Elves sorting the office (aka gifting centre), making sure
all of our ladies and gents received their gifts and cards. We spent quality time with
everyone and sang 'We wish you a merry Christmas' to most people too! It was truly
wonderful the volume of visitors we had through our doors too, all coming in to see
their loved ones. 

Lunch service was incredible and huge thanks to the kitchen team of Sarah, Alison,
Steve and Laigu who really pulled it out of the bag! Loads of bottles of No-Seco
(non-alcoholic fizz) were served around the floors to anyone who wanted it. 

Huge thanks to all our staff who worked so hard over the festive period!

New Years Party

We celebrated New Years Day with a wonderful buffet lunch, plenty of fizz, a spot of
karaoke, bit of a quiz and plenty of silliness! It was lovely to end the afternoon
watching the London display of fireworks. The atmosphere made even more
wonderful as the evening was drawing in and our disco lights looked like fireworks
on the inside of The Cove! A few days later we had Viki Philp come and sing for us
and she really did bring the party spirit!

2023 Roundup

What an incredible 2023 we have had!

Celebrated a 100th birthday, hatched chicks, welcomed Alpaca's, grew butterflies,
had countless visits from dogs, welcomed preschool and primary school children.
Had visits from so many talented entertainers and had garden parties too. We
celebrated The Fleet turning 3 along with Glad to Care week. 

We travelled in cars, minibuses, walked endless places and even went on the river
Dart by boat! 

We exercised hundreds of times and joined the Dartmouth Dawdle each week. 

We banged on drums, shook tambourines, joined in with choirs and had our own
karaoke parties. 

Endless arts & crafts session, made lots of personalised bags, blankets and meters
and meters of bunting for the garden. 

Formed valuable relationships within our community and raised thousands of
pounds through monthly coffee mornings. Eating hundreds of cakes in the process
(needs must lol)!

We celebrated staffing achievements, completed hours of training and grew as a
workforce. We welcomed team members and waved goodbye as they moved on to
new adventures.

With the nature of the home being what it is, we also lost some incredible characters
who spent their final days with us. We also lost their incredible family members who
we also had the pleasure of getting to know. To those of you who still keep up to
date with our news - we wish you all the best!

We have had a busy 2023, but we look forward to seeing what 2024 has in store!
Here's to another year of fun times here at The Fleet! 

Upcoming Events

The Fleet has a variety of upcoming events for residents and staff to enjoy. Here is a
list of some of the exciting activities scheduled for the next few weeks...

Tuesday 23rd January – Bob & Isabelle, 2.30pm
Thursday 25th January – Lez the Fez (Magician), 3pm
Monday 29th January – Joe Dostal, 3pm
Wednesday 31st January – Patrick Jervis, 2.15pm
Thursday 8th February – Viki Philp, 2.30pm
Tuesday 13th February – Lakemoor Alpacas, 11am

 

Leave A Review

https://mailchi.mp/144b9a14986e/january-2024-newsletter?e=b2ca8623ff
https://www.thefleetdartmouth.co.uk/
http://eepurl.com/iojY3Q
https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/65432237568


If you have a loved one staying with us and wouldn't mind leaving us a review it
would be thankfully received. These reviews are always so helpful for people

considering which care home to trust with the care of their nearest and dearest.

All reviews are from genuine people with personal experiences and opinions from
those who have stayed or are still in our care.

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Reviews

    

Social Media

Make sure to check out The Fleet Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Copyright © 2024 The Fleet Care Home, All rights reserved. 

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/65432237568
https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/65432237568
https://g.page/r/CUBKWgZt7blhEBM/review
https://www.facebook.com/thefleetdartmouth/
https://www.facebook.com/thefleetdartmouth/
https://www.facebook.com/thefleetdartmouth/
https://www.thefleetdartmouth.co.uk/
https://www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk/
https://thefleetdartmouth.us11.list-manage.com/profile?u=8d691a7db7658d4e8f8efade2&id=db37609432&e=b2ca8623ff
https://thefleetdartmouth.us11.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=8d691a7db7658d4e8f8efade2&id=db37609432&e=b2ca8623ff&c=a09ec16d4d
http://www.mailchimp.com/email-referral/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral_marketing&aid=8d691a7db7658d4e8f8efade2&afl=1

